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CARL W. DABELSTEIN
3300 56TH NORTH STREET
LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 68507

MR. DABELSTEIN:

FIRST I MUST APOLOGIZE FOR BEING SO TARDY WITH YOUR VERIFICATION,
DUE TO THE HOLIDAY RUSH AND SEVERAL ILLNESSES HERE AT K.A.N.E.

AS WELL AS IN MY FAMILY HAVE TAKEN UP MUCH OF MY TIME AND MY WORK
HAS SUFFERED SOME.

AS TO YOUR REPORTED RECEPTION OF K.A.N.E., YOU ARE MOST CORRECT
IN THE WORDING OF THE STATION IDENTIFICATIONS, THE MANNER IN
WHICH THE FREQUENCY MEASUREMENT WAS CONDUCTED AS WELL AS THE
TIME OF THE MEASUREMENT.

K.A.N.E. IS A CLASS IV STATION OPERATING AT 1KW DAYTIME AND .250KW
AT NIGHT...AT THE TIME OF YOUR RECEPTION WE WERE OPERATING AT

1KW SO THAT WE COULD COMPARE OUR FREQUENCY MEASUREMENT WITH

CLAUDE GRAY ENGINEERING SERVICES IN BIRMINGHAM, ALABAMA...

THIS TEST IS CONDUCTED MONTHLY ON THE FIRST WEDNESDAY MORNING

OF THE MONTH.

SINCE RECIEVING YOUR RECEPTION REPORT I HAVE RECIEVED ANOTHER
FROM A FELLOW CLUB MEMBER OF YOURS, ERNEST WESOLOWSKI. I HOPE
BOTH OF YOU WILL FORGIVE THE DELAY OF MY VERIFICATION,

EANETHIJ.
CHIEF ENGINEER
K.A.N.E., NEW IBERIA, LOUISIANA



